
 

COME JOIN US AT TRINITY UMC 
You might just meet a new friend! 

TODAY (Palm Sunday):  Join us for a Potluck lunch with  
bar-b-que and homemade sides and desserts!  Don’t worry  
if you forgot to bring anything.  We’ll have plenty!  Afterwards, 
an Easter Egg Hunt on the front lawn. 

Tuesday, April 15: Trinity hosts the Community Lenten Lunch! 
Join us from 12-1 pm with guest speaker Rev. Lori Maxey of  
The House Tuscaloosa. 

April 18:  Good Friday Service, 6 pm:  Through music and 
scripture, we experience a dramatic retelling of the passion of 
Christ as we join Jesus on his journey to the cross.   

Sunday, April 20:  Easter Sunday!  Bring flowers for our 
traditional flower cross as we celebrate the light, love and 
resurrection of Jesus Christ! 

Sunday, April 27:  We will honor our College Graduates in 
worship!  College grads, please email your major, degree and 
future plans to office@trinityumc.info.  Afterwards, we’ll have 
lunch at Bill and Sonja Griffith’s house. 

Service Opportunity:  On Wednesday, April 30, Trinity will 
prepare and serve lunch to about 150-175 people at the East 
Tuscaloosa Community Soup Bowl, located at Druid Hills UMC, 
4001 University Boulevard East, Tuscaloosa, AL 35404.  If you’d 
like to help, please contact Beth Sherrill (Beths824@aol.com)  
or call the church office at 205-759-4206. 

Parents Night Out is scheduled for May 2!  Look for more 
information coming soon. 

Sunday, May 4:  Finance Committee and Ad Council meet  
at 4 pm. 

 

 

Wednesday, May 7:  Pick up your Boston butts or hams at the 
church from 4:30-7 pm.  Order forms are available. 

Sunday, May 11:   We will honor our High School Graduates in 
worship with a special reception and roast during Sunday school 
hour in the Fellowship Hall. 

Sunday, May 18:  Let's worship outside (depending on the 
weather)!  Bring a lawn chair or blanket, or you can sit in your 
car for worship. 

 
Trinity’s “Extra Mile” Donations 

A Special Opportunity to Support and Remember 

On Palm Sunday (April 13) during our Potluck lunch, Trinity will 
be receiving special “extra mile” donations to support the 2025 
general budget deficit for operating expenses.  These gifts go 
beyond regular giving, providing crucial funding for Trinity’s 
continued work in the community. 

 As a Thank You for Your Support 
To express our gratitude for your extra mile giving of $200 or 
more, we are offering a special gift with your donation.  You  
will receive a beautiful handmade cross, crafted from one of the 
original pews in the Trinity sanctuary.  They are approximately  
6" x 4" in size and come in a variety of colors and designs.  These 
crosses carry the rich history and spirit of Trinity and serve as a 
timeless reminder of the faithfulness and dedication of 
generations of Trinity members. 

Thank you for your generous support. 

Give Beyond. Support Trinity. Own a Piece of History. 

 

 
 


